
School Council Meeting – 9/1/19 

Minutes 

In attendance Y2 
Rebecca 
Bailey 

Y3 
Mia 
Liam 

Y4 
Julia 
Declan 

Y5 
Kieran 
Ebony 

Y6 
Layla 
Lucas 

OPAL The new play equipment is being used and everyone is quite happy with it. 
In addition to the new scooters, we also have a new basketball/netball hoop that has been 
put up where the children had requested. 
We went outside to have a look and everyone is happy with it. 

The children are accessing the outdoor area in EYFS during lunchtimes. 
There was a discussion around this and what would be appropriate and inappropriate 
behaviour. 
It was agreed that school council will monitor behaviour to see how things go. 

We took this opportunity to review what school council has done during the Autumn term 
and whether we’re happy with our achievements so far. 
It was agreed that lunchtimes have definitely improved and that the children’s own input has 
made a difference. 

What next? Having spent a long time talking about lunchtimes, we discussed what we want to do next. 
There was no agreement on a specific focus. We need to look at this next time. 
Reading partner classes. 
Clubs 
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